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To whom it may concern, 

As a law abiding gun owner, I did not nor will support SB348 just like M114. These 

types of bills have already been proven unconstitutional in other states and yet 

another waste of tax payer dollars. Why is it that gun control is laid at the feet of a law 

abiding citizen and those who break gun laws are not held responsible. Take our tax 

dollars and put it into our police departments to where these laws can be upheld and 

stop trying to take the rights away from law abiding citizens!!! 


